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Southwest Autism Research & Resource Center (SARRC) is currently enrolling adults with autism 
spectrum disorder (ASD) ages 18 and older to participate in a study that aims to compare the 
outcomes of 100 autistic adults who are currently enrolled or who are graduates of the First 
Place Transition Academy in Phoenix.

Participants will attend two virtual or in-person meetings with SARRC’s team as part of the 
community sample group led by Arizona State University, SARRC and First Place AZ to help 
investigators understand the efficacy of the two-year Academy program that is designed to build 
crucial independent living and career-readiness skills among adults with ASD.

STUDY PARTICIPATION WILL INVOLVE:
•	 Must be 18 or older with a diagnosis of 

autism

•	 Attending two virtual or in-person sessions

•	 Not a current or former First Place 
Transition Academy student

•	 Study participants will receive a gift card 
for their participation

•	 Plan on three hours to complete all study-
related activities

First Place Transition Academy Outcomes Evaluation Study
Are you an adult with autism who is interested in advancing research?

ENROLLMENT INFORMATION:
•	 To learn more or enroll, please                           

contact Jillian Schneider at 480.622.9953 or               
jschneider@autismcenter.org

*Participation is voluntary*


